
 

 

Anna Medina 

Teacher at Tigert Middle School 

451 N. 7th E. #26 

Soda Springs, ID 83276 

20 April 2020 

 

Dr. Molly Stein 

Superintendent 

Soda Springs School District 

250 East 2nd South 

Soda Springs, ID 83276 

 

Dear Dr. Stein and School Board, 

 

I am sad to say that I will be resigning after this school year (2019-2020) and will not be 

teaching next year. I truly have enjoyed working for the Soda Springs School District and will 

happily do so again in the future when the time is right. 

 

My reason for resigning is because my husband and I are starting our own family and are 

expecting our first baby in September. At that point, my plan is to remain at home where I will 

care for the baby and also eventually work from home for a time. Because I have enjoyed 

teaching so much, my hope is to teach online, tutor local children, build lesson plans, or do 

something related to teaching. 

 

I am truly grateful for the opportunity you have given me to teach at Tigert Middle School. 

Because this was my first year of teaching, I was not entirely sure what to expect by being a full-

time member of the team. However, working with the staff and teachers there has taught me so 

much and has shown me just how great teaching can be. I will miss working there. Thank you 

once again for the wonderful opportunity you have given me.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Anna Medina 
 

Anna Medina 

Teacher at Tigert Middle School 


